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days. Again this system is necessary because of the many other duties in which the physicians are
involved.

The Parent Advocate, Mr, Dan Mornar,(604-875-2345, local 6477, email address: dmomar@cw.bc.ca) is
available to speak to you on any further questions or concerns on the care of your child.

We hope that this information helps you to understand how our medical team works and what you can
expect from us.

We would like to acknowledge and appreciate how important you are in the care of your child. You are
an essential part of the team and we welcome your comments, suggestions and always your questions.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Rogers, MB, FRCP(Lond), FRCPC, MBA
Medical Director, Pediatric Hematology/Oncology/BMT Program
UBC and Children’s & Women's Health Centre of B.C.
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